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Minutes of an Extraordinary Meeting of Harling Parish Council
Held in The Rudd Room on Thursday 14th March 2024
PRESENT
Cllr P Edge (Chairman)		Cllr K Rayner	
Cllr B Copping							
Cllr G Jubb				Cllr S Blades
Cllr J Jacobs				Cllr J Denniss				
Mrs K Filby (Clerk)	
Cllr S Askew	
			
1. APOLOGIES WERE RECEIVED AND ACCEPTED
Cllr L Mould, Cllr Denham, Cllr Hayward, Cllr Mackenzie
2. PUBLIC FORUM
	No members of the public present

3. DECLARATION BY COUNCILLORS OF ANY DISCLOSABLE PECUNIARY 
  OR PERSONAL INTEREST(S) IN ANY AGENDA ITEMS
  None raised

4. COUNCIL TO CONSIDER THE INSTALL OF VEHICLE ACTIVATED SIGNS ON MARKET STREET/CHURCH ROAD 
	Further to site visits carried out by members of Harling Parish Council, County Councillor Askew, NCC Highways and Westoctec, funding was subsequently applied for through the NCC Parish Partnership Scheme for funding for 2 flashing signs to alleviate damage to bollards, potential damage to property, and increase safety for pedestrians.
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Solar detectors and signs will be placed in Church Road and Market Street 
	A flashing sign will be displayed to large vehicles ‘oncoming vehicle in middle of road’, or similar.

Total cost of the project is £19,120

The proposed cost share is as follows:

· Parish Partnership contribution - £9560
· Contribution by our County Councillor - £4780
· Contribution by Parish Council - £4780

This work will be carried out by Westcotec.

	A vote via show of hands was taken with all seven Councillors voting to agree to the scheme

 The Chairman thanked Cllr Askew for his generous donation towards this scheme and for his continued support of the Parish.

 Meeting adjourned
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